
 

 

BID OPENING MEETING 
May 20, 2008 

 
 The Bids for the 2008 Roadwork project were opened at 1:15 P.M. at the Hanover 
Township Municipal Building, 3630 Jacksonville Road, Bethlehem, Pennsylvania, 18017. 
 
 Present for the bid opening were Township Manager John J. Finnigan, Jr. and 
Secretary/Treasurer Stacy C. Milo. 
 
The following bids were opened: 
 
Bracalente Construction, Inc., 6866 Chrisphalt Drive, Bath, PA 18014 
 10% bid bond enclosed 
 
 Item #1 $72.90 per unit  $234,810.90 
 Item #2 $  2.65 per unit  $  45,905.95 
 
   Total Bid   $280,716.85 
 
Hanson Aggregates Pennsylvania, Inc., R.D. # 4, Box 4260, Stroudsburg, PA 18360 
 10% bid bond enclosed 
 
 Item #1 $69.90 per unit  $225,147.90 
 Item #2 $  2.15 per unit  $  37,244.45 
 
   Total Bid   $262,392.35 
 
Lehigh Valley Site Contractors, Inc., 5143 Lower Mud Run Road, Easton, PA 18040 
 10% bid bond enclosed 
 
 Item #1  $71.85 per unit  $231,428.85 
 Item #2 $  3.15 per unit  $  54,567.45 
 
   Total Bid   $285,996.30 
 
 According to Mr. Finnigan the bids will be tabled until they are reviewed by the 
Township Manager, Public Works Director and the Township Solicitor; awarding of this bid will 
most likely occur on May 27, 2008 at the Board of Supervisor’s meeting. 
 
 The bid opening concluded at 1:30 P.M. 
 
 
 
 
         Stacy C. Milo 
         Secretary/Treasurer 
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